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DubpLEY CORNELL
ATTORNEY AT LAW

VITETEAN T e SIN AR EHCOR IR K DR .
; " C XIS ITiham

ALBUQUERRUE, NEW MEXICO

April 6, 1955

Mr, W. B. Macey, Secretary

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Macey:
Referring to my letter of March 22, can
you advise me if the 0il and Gas bond on the
Larrazolo-Cornell-Gottlieb #1 well can be released?
I will appreciate hearing from you as soon as possible,
Very truly yours,

\
DUDLEY CORNELL



